
Indian Public High School, RAK 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/16-17/005                                              April 11, 2016 

 
1. Kindly note that we have introduced ‘PARENT ID – CARD’ for the parents who come 

to pick - up their children from School. 
2. An authorized person who comes to pick up the child / children regularly, should 

wear ‘Authorized Person ID card’ 
 
On any specific day, if any other person is authorized to pick- up the child, he/ she should 
get  the Authorized person ‘ID card’ (temporary) from the security.  
 
‘PARENT ID – CARD’ & ‘Authorized Person ID card’ are available in the school office on 
payment. 
 
It is mandatory to wear these cards on all days to pick your child, which is introduced 
for the safety of your child. 
 
Your cooperation in this regard is appreciated. 

 

            

 
Thank you  
                         
                
            Vasanthi S.   

            
           Supervisor    



 

 

 
 


